
 

Workshop Announcement 

 

 

 

 

 

The International Seabed Authority, Interoceanmetal Joint Organization (IOM) and the 

Ministry of the Environment in Poland are jointly organizing a workshop on Processing 

Technologies, Metal Recoveries & Economic Feasibility of Deep Sea Mining at the 

Ministry of Environment in Warsaw, Poland 3-6 September, 2018. 

 

The workshop will be focused on the following core areas: Processing technologies 

(metal recovery); Economic feasibility of mining seabed minerals; Impact of seabed 

mining on terrestrial mineral supplies; Environment – clean marine technology, waste 

disposal and recycling; International cooperation, regulations and role of the ISA as 

regulator. 

 

The Authority is inviting stakeholders and in particular, contractors holding 

exploration contracts, to participate in the workshop.  

 

With a limited number of available places, interested persons are required to register by 

submitting a letter of interest to the Authority by 3 August 2018. 

 

The agenda will be posted on ISA’s website in due course. 

 

For further information, please contact: Dr. Pratima Jauhari (pjauhari@isa.org.jm)/Dr. Sandor 

Mulsow (smulsow@isa.org.jm) and/or Ms. Shanique Gregory (sgregory@isa.org.jm). 
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